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May 28, 2021 
 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen        
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 
 
RE:  In the Matter of Black Hills Power, Inc. d/b/a Black Hills Energy Petition for Approval of 
 Deferred Accounting Treatment for February Cold Weather Costs 
 Docket No. EL21-016 

 
 Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 

Attached are Black Hill Energy’s compliance tariffs with the effective on less than 30 days’ 
notice by authority of the Public Utilities Commission of South Dakota language added.     
 
Please contact me at 605-721-1502 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason S. Keil 
Manager – Regulatory & Finance 
 
Enclosures 

Jason S. Keil 
Manager – Regulatory & Finance 
jason.keil@blackhillscorp.com 

7001 Mt. Rushmore Rd
Rapid City, SD 57702
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